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Zones Named Supplier of the Year by Florida State Minority Supplier 
Development Council 

 
Auburn, WA, September 28, 2023 — Zones, a global IT solutions provider, is thrilled to announce that it has 
been awarded the prestigious title of Supplier of the Year (SOY) by the Florida State Minority Supplier 
Development Council (FSMSDC. This remarkable recognition is a testament to the dedication and hard work of 
Zones' Sales and Supplier Diversity teams. 
 
In addition to the honor of FSMSDC Supplier of the Year, Zones has also received this esteemed recognition 
from several other influential councils, including the Capital Region Minority Supplier Development Council and 
the Northwest Mountain Minority Supplier Development Council. This series of accolades positions Zones as a 
leading Minority Business Enterprise (MBE) and advocate for supplier diversity! 
 
This recognition not only celebrates Zones' commitment to supplier diversity but also provides a unique 
opportunity to forge connections with businesses associated with these councils.  
 
Zones is immensely grateful for its partnership with FSMSDC and is proud to be recognized as the MBE Class 4 
Supplier of the Year. This achievement is a testament to Zones' unwavering dedication to Supplier Diversity and 
its continuous pursuit of excellence. 
 
"We are thrilled to receive this prestigious accolade from FSMSDC," said Firoz Lalji, CEO of Zones. "Our 
commitment to Supplier Diversity and the outstanding efforts of our team have once again been acknowledged. 
This recognition inspires us to continue reaching new heights and underscores our mission to foster inclusivity 
and excellence." 
 
Zones extends its heartfelt congratulations to each member of its team for their invaluable contributions that 
have led to this remarkable achievement. 
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For more information about Zones and its commitment to Supplier Diversity, please visit: 
https://www.zones.com/site/statics/static_page.html?name=about-us/newsroom-and-media/press-releases 
 
 
About Zones: 
Zones is a global provider of end-to-end IT solutions with an unmatched supply chain.  Positioned to be the IT 
partner you need, Zones, a Minority Business Enterprise (MBE) in business for over 35 years, specializes in Digital 
Workplace, Cloud & Data Center, Networking, Security, and Managed/Professional/Staffing services. Operating 
in more than 120 countries, leveraging a robust portfolio, and utilizing the highest certification levels from key 
partners, including Microsoft, Apple, Cisco, Lenovo, Adobe, and more, Zones has mastered the science of 
building digital infrastructures that change the way modern organizations do business. Whatever you need, 
consider IT done. 
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